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Disclaimer 
The club newsletter is a monthly publication designed 

to keep members informed on the activities of the club 

and other functions. Opinions and views expressed in 

the newsletter are not necessarily those of the 

publishers.   
 

Editors Note 
 

Hi Folks 
 

Have you ever gone shopping and observed 

the behaviour of parents and their children? 
 

Last weekend while doing our weekly shopping 

Tina and I watched as a woman at the local 

Woolworth’s supermarket shopped with her three-

year-old daughter.   
 

As they approached the sweet section the little girl 

asked for some liquorice sticks and her mother 

told her, ‘No’.  
 

The little girl instantly began to whine and fuss.  
 

The mother said softly, 'Now Chelsea, our 

shopping is going well, Don't be 

upset………we'll soon be out of here.'  
 

Presently, they came to the aisle where the ice 

cream was on offer and the little girl began to ask 

for an ice lolly.  
 

When told she couldn't have one she began to cry. 

The mother said gently, 'There, there, Chelsea, 

don't cry. Only two more aisles to go and then 

we'll be at the check out'. 
 

When they got to the conveyer belt the little girl 

immediately began to demand sweets next to the 

checkout.   
 

Finally she threw a tantrum when her mother 

would not let her have any sweets.   
 

The mother calmed her saying, 'Chelsea, we'll be 

through this queue in two minutes and then we 

can go home and have a glass of squash and a 

nap.'  
 

Tina and I followed them out to the car park and 

stopped the woman to compliment her on her 

child management.   
 

'I couldn't help admiring how patient you were 

with little Chelsea, ' Tina said.  
 

The mother turned and replied, 'Oh, no, I'm 

Chelsea. My little girl's name is Dorothy. 
 

Les Parris (Editor) 

President’s 

Report 
 

April 2008 
 

G'Day Members & Friends, 
 

Well what a great day we had 

with a 200 plus crowd wanting a 

good time. Well they were not 

disappointed; Bernie & the 

Bandits certainly played all the 

right music. The dance floor was 

full all the time.  

 

Graeme Hugo came onto the 

stage and played many country 

favourites. This is a show we will 

certainly look at organising again.  
 

I must also thank all the 

committee for their efforts in 

getting everyone seated. Also a 

big thank you to all the members 

who renewed there memberships. 
 

Well onto next months show.  

Reg Poole and Owen Blundell.  
 

They are a fantastic entertaining 

duo, don’t miss them. Their show 

is a real beauty especially for 

Country fans. 
 

Come and join us for another 

great show. Until then … 

Keep It Country 

Keith Warren 
Gawler CMC President 

 

 

Lucky Monte Carlo 

Winners Brian & Lois 
 

Winners are Grinners 
 

May Birthdays  
People born in May are Marvelous! 

 

Shirley Lomman 1st 

Kevin Vardon 1st 

Marcia Mowbray 3rd 

Donald Grant 3rd 

Grace Ross 8th 

Geoffrey Mattner 9th 

Ray Girdham 10th 

Cynthia Wasley 10th 

Tiffney Stroh 14th 

Ian Holt 14th 

Doug Martin 15th 

Adele James 16th 

Robin Beazley 16th 

Ealfston Gniel 16th 

Rose Herbert 20th 

Elizabeth Hopkiss 21st 

May Turner 22nd 

Dean Beviss 23rd 

Trent Haynes 24th 

Ron Stephens 25th 

Margaret Bateman 26th 

Keith Mitton 26th 

Valma Crispin 27th 

Thelma Case 29th 

Kevin Keepence 31st 
   

Prize Winners Roundup 
 

Lucky Envelope 
Jill Girdham 
Maureen Green 
Lorraine Howard 
Iris Nash (He got it wrong again Iris…X) 

 

Members Draw 
Fred Payne 
 

Door Prize 
Deb Hodge 
    

Raffle Prize Winners 
 

P Mattin 
R Daniels 
A Garin 

B Kimble 
M Cuspin 
 

  

Blue Dog Lucky Envolope 
Lynn Hugo    Janette Tripodi 
  

Gawler C M Club 

Committee Elections  
 

August is almost upon us and our 

AGM will appear again as quick 

as a flash. Do start thinking of 

nominating. It’s your club, and 

you are entitled to have your say. 

Nominations to The Secretary 

Gawler Country Music Club  

PO Box 1132 Gawler SA 5118 

 
ADELAIDE 

COUNTRY MUSIC 

CLUB 
 

 

Sunday May 4th 

‘Us Blokes’ 
 

12.30 to 5.0 p.m 
Slovenian Club Dudley Park Pies Pasties Sandwiches 

Cakes Cheese & Greens etc Tel: 8365 6315  

 

Sunday June 1st 

Country Plus 
 
 

 
BAROSSA COUNTRY 

MUSIC CLUB  
 

Sun 11 May 

11.0a.m. to 4.0p.m 
 

‘Mother's Day’  
Bill Bedford 

Buna Terrace, Nuriootpa Tel 8523 1957 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bird-Care Products  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Venue: Munno Para Bowling & Recreation Club 

Cnr. Curtis & Main North Roads Munno Para 

 

Sunday 15th June  
12 to 4pm 

Country Plus 
Members $5: Non Members $7: Under 16’s free 

Walk Up Artists, Live Band, Dancing & Prizes  

Lunch & Bar Facilities:  

Contact: Keith Warren (08) 8255 8920  

Proudly Sponsored by KFC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stockists of  

 

 

 

Gawler Country Music Club Inc 

Memberships are Now Overdue!  
 

Just a friendly reminder that your annual membership 

renewal is now overdue and can be paid on Sunday 18th 

May 2008 at our Club Show.  
 

Wish to join our club? You are very welcome. 

Please ask for a membership form. 

 
  

 

 


